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June 2013 

Dear friend, 

Roundwood Park Alumni Funding 

I am writing to ask you to consider making a donation of £10 or more to the RPS Alumni Fund. 

It is over 30 years since I joined the teaching staff of this school to communicate my passion for chemistry and 

science to future generations of youngsters. In the last few years I realised that the school needed a formal 

Alumni Association and to that end we now have a growing number of alumni spread across the globe. We 

have been fortunate to enlist the skills and experiences of many alumni to guide our students but in this 

economic climate we need to offer financial help to the increasing numbers that cannot afford to go on 

trips/visits/play sports etc. as well as supporting the school in its provision of essential materials and 

equipment. 

As our students go through their education and aim for Higher Education they face a challenging time with 

increasing costs and reduced assistance and for this reason the RPS bursary scheme is launched to help our 

students on their way. 

We recognise that individuals’ circumstances will vary and some may be able to afford less and some more. I 

would simply ask those of you that have enjoyed and appreciated their education at Roundwood to give what 

you can to ensure that our young students can enjoy their education with a little more financial security. 

With very best wishes  

 

Dr BML Smith 

 

P.S.  Please do not delay in going to the site to make your donation. 

                                                       Click Here 
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